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%,...../ January 21, 1988

CHAIRMAN

The Monorable J. Bennett Johnston, Chairman
Subcomittee on Energy and Water Development
Comittee on Appropriations
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Today I have sent the enclosed letter to Chairman Whitten and
Chairman Stennis outlining the measures which the Comission is
taking to implement the conferees' directive to consolidate
invest.igative activities under the management of the Executive
Director for Operations.

Sincerely,

(N .
L.ando W. Zech, .

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Sen. Mark 0. Hatfield
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